November 11-1-2023 PFO Minutes

Attendees: Cheri Perkins, Amanda Veneziano, Christina Fenn, Sara Carroll, Mr. Hilversum, Bryan Daleas, possible future student 8th grade parent named Dereck to check out the WT PFO
The meeting was called to order at 6:03 P.M.

The October Secretaries report was read and approved.

The treasurer report was reviewed.  Everything was in good standing order.

The principal’s report was read offering important information regarding upcoming holidays, athletics and happenings at Windham Tech such as the 8th grade open house on 11/16/2023.  Eric informed us all of the upcoming Powder Puff game against Cheney Tech where all parents were invited to attend. 
Old Business:
The Papa Gino’s October 12th fundraiser was well attended and raised roughly $265.00.  The PFO’s presence and help with the homecoming dance was greatly appreciated by the Windham Tech staff. 
New Business:
It was confirmed the PFO will pay 15.00, not 17.00 for each students admission fee for Mr. Hany’s field trip in the spring.  The PFO confirmed that we would sponsor the teachers monthly luncheon at 35.00 per month.  It was discussed the PFO would help out with producing merchandise for the November 20th Powder Puff game.  A new Papa Gino’s fundraiser was set up for December 7th.  The PFO’s winter dance date was selected for January 27th.  We discussed the PFO having a table at the 8th grade orientation night on November 16th and it was discussed to have a PFO table on December 5th trade night.  Amanda shared the details with us of her attending the October 24th advisors meeting and the possibility of the PFO donating food for an upcoming food drive.  It was discussed that we would look into more fundraising opportunities with psychic night, bowling and Moe’s being our possibilities to look into further.  We discussed sending out another blast for PFO sign up.
The meeting was called to an end @ 7:05 P.M.

